
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on April 18, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall, 

Room 315. Co-Chairman Mike Kudrick called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 8 members and 1 

guest present. 

 

Minutes from April 11 meeting were approved as submitted. 

 

Mike Kudrick asked about military vehicles in parade; George responded that he is in contact with Tom 

O’Rourke, but it is still up in the air. Discussion held. 

 

Dave Gessert said he is working on the vehicles for parade, i.e. for Parade Marshal, Gold Star Sister, etc.  

 

Ed Zolkiewicz said that Lisa Zolkiewicz Ives and David Gade are both on board for services. 

 

Mike also brought up about committee members, as well as Division commanders. Of particular concern 

is C Division, who doesn’t have commanders as of right now; discussion. 

 

Secretary brought up rules of parade as well as applications for marching groups, which was discussed as 

well. 

 

George will see about contacting the Patriot Riders. 

 

It was decided to go over line of march and membership lists at next meeting. 

 

Next meeting is April 25, 2022.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1940 after a moment of silence for departed members. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elise M. Gallup 

Secretary 


